

THE SHRINE OF THE HOLY INNOCENTS is dedicated in memory of the children who have died unborn.

Often children who have died before birth have no grave or headstone, and sometimes not even a name. The Church of the Holy Innocents invites you to name your child(ren) and to have the opportunity to have your baby's name inscribed in our Book of Life. Here, a candle is always lit in their memory. All day long people stop by to pray.

On the first Monday of every month, our 12:15 pm Mass is celebrated in honor of these children and for the comfort of their families. You will find peace in knowing that your child(ren) will be remembered at this Shrine and honored by all who pray here.

9 will never forget you. See, upon the palms of My hands 9 have written your name. - 9saiah 49:15-16



The Shrine of The Holy Innocents

The Church of the Holy Innocents 128 West 37th Street New York, NY 10018

(between Broadway and 7th Avenue)
Phone: (212) 279-5861
Fax: (212) 714-9313
Email: pastor@innocents.com
Website: http://www.innocents.com